

## Conversation Contents

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE SHR2017-00011

**Attachments:**

/24. Fwd: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE SHR2017-00011/1.1 20190318125906.pdf

**"Stenvall, Charlie" <charlie\_stenvall@fws.gov>**

---

**From:** "Stenvall, Charlie" <charlie\_stenvall@fws.gov>  
**Sent:** Mon Oct 28 2019 16:08:06 GMT-0600 (MDT)  
**To:** John DeClerck <john\_declerck@fws.gov>  
**Subject:** Fwd: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE SHR2017-00011  
**Attachments:** 20190318125906.pdf

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Stenvall, Charlie** <[charlie\\_stenvall@fws.gov](mailto:charlie_stenvall@fws.gov)>  
Date: Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 2:30 PM  
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE SHR2017-00011  
To: Kevin Foerster <[kevin\\_foerster@fws.gov](mailto:kevin_foerster@fws.gov)>, Trust, Kim <[kim\\_trust@fws.gov](mailto:kim_trust@fws.gov)>

The summary is this ... the County does not want to issues a shoreline conditional use permit to the Tribe if the Corps comes out and says there are significant impacts and denies their application. That puts them in an awkward position. Hence agreeing to a continuance. Jennifer when she spoke to the Corp got the impression that they are at the beginning of the process and it will take quite a bit of time before they are at a decision point. It is unclear what the County is referring to as G2G (what Jennifer is doing with the Tribes or ...?), but as mentioned before, it is anticipated that a G2G request on this issue will come to Robyn.

Charlie

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **BrownScott, Jennifer** <[jennifer\\_brownscoth@fws.gov](mailto:jennifer_brownscoth@fws.gov)>  
Date: Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 1:54 PM  
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE SHR2017-00011  
To: Stenvall, Charlie <[charlie\\_stenvall@fws.gov](mailto:charlie_stenvall@fws.gov)>

FYI: The County hearing re: Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe Aquaculture Shoreline Substantial Development Permit and Shoreline Conditional Use Permit has been continued to June 7, 2018.

---

Jennifer Brown-Scott  
Refuge Manager  
Washington Maritime NWRC  
715 Holgerson Rd  
Sequim, WA 98382  
office: (360) 457-8451 ext.22  
fax: (360) 457-9778

~~*Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR*~~  
~~*Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR*~~

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Breitbach, Tami** <[TBreitbach@co.clallam.wa.us](mailto:TBreitbach@co.clallam.wa.us)>

Date: Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 1:40 PM

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ORDER ON REQ. FOR CONTINUANCE - JAMESTOWN TRIBE  
SHR2017-00011

To: Breitbach, Tami <[TBreitbach@co.clallam.wa.us](mailto:TBreitbach@co.clallam.wa.us)>

<<20190318125906.pdf>>

Tami Breitbach

Administrative Specialist II

*Clallam County*

*Department of Community Development*

*223 East Fourth Street, Suite 5*

*Port Angeles, WA 98362*

*(360) 417-2277*